
June 30, 2020 

City of Camarillo 
Department of Community Development 

601 Carmen Drive, Camarillo CA 93010 I 805.388.5360 p I 805.388.5388 f 

California Governor's Office of Planning and Research 

RE: Withdraw of MND for 3233 Mission Oaks Boulevard Industrial Project from CEQAnet, SCH # 
2020060588 

To Whom it May Concern : 

The Mitigated Negative Declaration for 3233 Mission Oaks Boulevard Industrial Project {SCH # 

2020060588) had been published due to an abundance of caution to further circulate the MND for public 
review during the COVID-19 pandemic. However, the project has no regional significance, is not subject 
to a permit, funding, or approval from any state agency. Therefore, the public review period of the MND 
for 3233 Mission Oaks Boulevard Industrial Project should have a 20-day review period, and is unnecessary 
to be published on CEQAnet. 

Therefore, we request that the MND for 3233 Mission Oaks Boulevard Industrial Project under SCH# 
2020060588 be withdrawn. 

Should you have any questions or concerns related to this request, please contact the case planner, John 
Novi, AICP, at 805-388-5361 or via email at jnovi@cityofcamarillo.org. 

Thank you, 


